
Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Re: King pit sign
1 message

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 2, 2020 at 1:58 PM
To: Brenda Drullinger <bmdrull@plainstel.com>

Brenda,
DRMS has received your picture of the mine entrance sign for the King Pit.  This was one of two items listed as a possible problem on the October 16,
2019 inspection report.  This item is considered resolved.  Thank you.
The second item on the October 16 inspection report addressed how the pit slopes need to be graded to 3:1 slopes.  This item is still outstanding and the
corrective action due date is Feb 3, 2020.

If you have any questions or need additional clarification as to what is required for the pit slopes, please contact me at your earliest convenience.
Sincerely,
Brock

On Mon, Dec 30, 2019 at 11:01 AM Brenda Drullinger <bmdrull@plainstel.com> wrote:

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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